
Announcement of the Institute for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University 
Result of Selection for the Lecturer Position 

This is with reference to the Announcement of the Institute for Population and Social 
Research, Mahidol University, dated May 1, 2024 regarding the application for the position 
of Lecturer. The selection process has been completed and no candidate selected for the 
position. 

Announced on June 24 , 2024 

(Chalermpol Chamchan, Ph.D.) 
Director oflnstitute for Population and Social Research 


